
Summer is nearly here, and with it comes a season of change, growth, and fresh beginnings 
for our senior center community! 

������ We’re On the Move – June 2nd! 

Starting Monday, June 2nd, we will officially transition to our temporary location at: 

Stewartstown Presbyterian Church 
14 College Avenue, Stewartstown, PA 

We’re incredibly grateful to the church for opening their doors and making space for us 
while our usual location is unavailable. The new space is warm, welcoming, and ready to 
be filled with the same joy, laughter, and connection that makes our center so special. 

������������� Exciting New Activities Coming Soon! 

While we’re at our temporary home, we’re using this opportunity to get creative and freshen 
up our activity lineup! Behind the scenes, we’re working on new programs, fun events, 
and engaging activities to make our time at the church location even more enjoyable. 

Stay tuned for updates in upcoming newsletters and calendars—you won’t want to miss 
what’s ahead! 

�� Stay Connected 

Our phone number and staff contacts remain the same, so don’t hesitate to reach out with 
any questions or just to say hello. We’re here for you every step of the way during this 
transition. 

Thank you for being part of our wonderful community. We can’t wait to welcome you to our 
new (temporary) home and make more great memories together this summer! 

Stewartstown Area Senior Center Inc. 
Erin Faw; Director 

June 2025 

Warm Regards, 

Erin 




